
   
 

 
 

June 26, 2008 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27
th

 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario   M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

Re: Ontario Energy Board Proposed Amendment to the Distribution System Code and Proposed 

Smart Sub-Metering Code – EB-2007-0772 

 

 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. (“Hydro One Brampton”) and Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro 

One”) wish to take this time to thank the Ontario Energy Board for considering our comments and 

addressing our primary concerns. At this point, we have no further comments to make. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Original Signed by  

 

Scott Miller 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 

smiller@HydroOneBrampton.com 

(905) 452-5504 

 

Roger A. Albert, President & CEO, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 

Jamie Gribbon, Vice President Finance and Administration, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 

 

Encl. 
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